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樂道中學 

LOCK TAO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 

21st July, 2020 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Summer Reading Programme 
eRead Scheme 

 
The Education Bureau (EDB) has been promoting “Reading to Learn” through various measures to 

support schools’ implementation of diversified reading activities to complement the curriculum, thereby 
developing students’ reading interests and habits from a young age to enhance their reading skills and 
learning capabilities. As the summer vacation is approaching, our school has participated in the free use of 
Hong Kong Education City’s “eRead Scheme” from July 16 to December 31, 2020 (each student has an 
individual account). “eRead Scheme” is a school-based e-book subscription service for primary and 
secondary schools. It provides a wide range of quality Chinese and English e-books in various categories and 
levels. Teachers and students of the participating schools have unlimited access to 100 books during this 
service period.  
 

Parents are advised to encourage your children to read and find time to read with them. 

  

    Thank you for your attention. 

        

 

 
     Principal 

     Lock Tao Secondary School 

.......................................................................................................................................…………………… 
 
 
To:  Principal 
 

Summer Reading Programme 
eRead Scheme 

 
 I am the parent/guardian of (Class) ________ (Student Name) ________________________(    ). 
I have acknowledged that I have read and understood the contents of the issue regarding the notice of 
“eRead Scheme”.  
        

 

Name of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

 

       Signature of parent / guardian  : __________________________ 

 

       Date       : ___________________________ 

  Reference No. : 131/19-20 


